
Upcoming Events 
2/1-2/28 PENNY WARS 

2/5 Auction opt out google form completed  

2/6 Auction call sheets sent home   

2/10 Culver’s Fundraising Night 

2/11 PTO Meeting 5 pm 

2/11  School Board Meeting 6 pm 

2/14 Pizza Friday 

2/17 NO SCHOOL  

2/21 Sock Hop Dance 

 End of 2nd trimester 

2/22 Auction call sheets due back to school completed   

2/27 Report cards emailed 

2/28 Pizza Friday 

**Registration for 2025/2026 school year** 

February 2025 
A mission of Christ.  

A ministry of Christ Lutheran Church. 

CHRIST LUTHERAN TIMES 

FEB 10 Culver’s 
Fundraiser for CLS! 

Please mention the Christ 
Lutheran School Fundraiser 

when you order drive 
through, dine-in, or take-out  

at either Chip. Falls locales 
 

10% of those sales will 
go directly to CLS! 

 
If you are available to 
help by running trays 

out to customers, 
please sign up using 

the link at CLS’s 
homepage! 



When considering Spring Break activities, keep in mind that the 

Raise Right App offers electronic and physical gift cards for many 

hotels, Airbnb, airlines, and gas stations. Why not save 5% off of 

your tuition at the same time? Remember the Raise Right App or 

RaiseRight.com will have the most updated vendors and price  

increments. Download the Raise Right App and enroll today!  

The enrollment code is #6898L53F1727L. 

SCRIP TIP 

Jessica Pinkerton 
715-416-1391 

secretary4clc@gmail.com 

Penny Wars 

* paper money will work the same as coins* 

Congrats to our Gym Teacher, Mr. Hull!! 

Mr. Hull competed in a US Powerlifting 

Association meet on Feb. 1, 

where he achieved: 

• Best 100kg lifter, all ages 

• Broke junior class state record for pause bench, 375 lbs. 

• Broke junior class state record squat, 545 lbs. 

• Broke junior class state record total, 1,521 lbs. 



Auction Meetings 

Please join us each week to plan the biggest fundraiser of 
the year: the auction event in April. We are currently 
meeting each week in the nursery every WEDNESDAY 

from 1:00 pm-2:15 pm.  

P lease  b e  s u re  t o  m ake  your  ca l l s  t o  lo ca l  a rea  

bus in es ses  fo r  ou r  up comin g  auc t ion .  (Ca l l  sh ee t s  

go  ho me F ebrua ry  6 th ) .  We  hav e  f o und  th a t  th e  

sooner  t he  ca l l s  a r e  m ade ,  th e  be t t e r  th e  res p onse !   

Rememb er  t ha t  th i s  au c t ion  t yp i ca l l y  p ays  fo r  ALL  

o f  ou r  s cho o l ’ s  cu r r i cu lum (books ,  workbooks ,  e t c . )  

fo r  th e  fo l l ow in g  y ea r !  W i thou t  yo u r  he lp  in  t h i s  

impo r tan t  endeavor ,  pa ren t s  wou ld  hav e  to  pay  fo r  

the  cu r r i cu lum,  add ing  app rox imat e l y   

$ 3 5 0  p e r  s t u d e n t  p e r  y e a r !  

Contacting area businesses 

Th i s  yea r we will once again need your help with auction  
donations by contacting area businesses.  

 
You can opt out of making phone calls   

by paying an opt-out fee of $100.  



Congratulations to our  
spelling bee winners!  

 
We are so proud of you. 

 
 

1st place: Alba Endvick 
2nd place: Bodhi Martinez 

3rd place: Cienna Teuteberg 

Spelling Bee 

2025 Spelling Bee Participants! 

 

February 14th      February 28th 
Orders Due by February 11th 

$2 per slice 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Cash or checks payable to CLS. 
 
September, November, January, February, and April have TWO Pizza Fridays.  
During these months, please double your family total.  Your student will receive the same order 
for each Pizza Friday. 

Name Grade # of Pepperoni # of Cheese $ Total 

          

          

          

          

          

          

      Family Total -->   

  Sept., Nov., Jan., Feb., & April      X 2 

PIZZA FRIDAY 



Valentines Cookie -Grams 

Send a cookie-gram to your teacher, friend or child to wish                                             
them a Happy Valentines Day!  

Orders will be taken from January 23rd through February 7th.  
The cookie grams will be delivered on Friday, February 14,  
directly to your child’s class. Gluten Free cookies available.  

Cookie-grams are available for a suggested donation of $2.00 each and will 
come with a personalized card.  

Proceeds from the Cookie-grams will go toward  
the Middle School end of year celebration.  

Complete the details below (please print clearly) and return to school with 
payment. If you want to order more than 4, please attach a separate 

sheet. Exact change please, or checks may be made out to CLS.  
Donations are welcome for the Middle School activity as well.  

Cookie Gram #1:  
To:                                                                     From:  
Grade/Class:                                                    Grade/Class:  
 

Cookie Gram #2:  
To:                                                                     From:  
Grade/Class:                                                    Grade/Class:  
 

Cookie Gram #3:  
To:                                                                     From:  
Grade/Class:                                                   Grade/Class:  
 

Cookie Gram #4:  
To:                                                                     From:  
Grade/Class:                                                    Grade/Class:  
 
**For gluten free option, place “GF” next to the order for each cookie** 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Stearns at  
hstearns@christlutheranschool.org or call the school at 715-723-3697. 



Parents: 

Thank you for choosing Christ Lutheran School, which is responsible for 
educating your child. We are thankful for each of our students. 

February 1st begins our enrollment period for the 2025/2026 school year. 
We are looking forward to continuing our commitment to provide an excel-
lent education for your child in the coming year. 

Tuition rates for the 2025/2026 school year have been set and approved. 
Our goal is to keep tuition increases as reasonable as possible. We work to 
balance the financial demands on our families to provide a quality education 
for your children. The school board voted to raise the tuition costs for the 
coming year, focusing on raising teacher salaries by a conservative amount 
and helping us meet the budget with a smaller enrollment. We are blessed 
at Christ Lutheran School with a fantastic staff, and we would like to retain 
the staff and pay them a fair salary considering inflation rates as well. 

The tuition increase for this coming school year is between $22-$42 
per month per child. This increase was voted on and approved by the 
school board to continue to support our valuable teaching staff. 

Please refer to the tuition rate sheet for tuition costs for the coming school 
year. As enrollment opens on February 1st, please visit the school website at 
https://www.christlutheranschool.org/admissions to enroll your child for the 
2025/2026 school year. Scroll down and click on “application” when regis-
tering. Current students enrolled at CLS get first placement if forms have 
been filled out online by March 1st. There are a limited number of students 
accepted in each class. 

Again, thank you for entrusting Christ Lutheran School with the fantastic 
task of educating your child.  

  

Christ Lutheran School Board 

https://www.christlutheranschool.org
https://www.christlutheranschool.org

